
Our Year 6 children will be 
taking their end of Key Stage 2 
tests during the week beginning 
13th May.  SATs are one way in 
which children’s progress / 
attainment can be measured and 
we wish all of our children the 
very best of luck.


Parents Evening  Thank you to all the parents who have attended 
meetings this week.  We appreciate that 10 minutes is not a long 
time when it comes to discussing how well your children are 
progressing but I hope you got a useful insight into how they are 
doing.


Thank you so much Simon Vernon  Through work, Simon has very kindly been able 
to donate a suite of laptops to the federation.  We really can’t thank you enough!


Rural Schools Concert  I hope the children and those parents who attended the 
concert last night had a great time.  It is always nerve wracking performing on such an occasion but hopefully 
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the experience and thrill overcame the nerves and the evening was memorable. Thank you for the hamper 
too! Amazing job! 


And finally…there will be no After School Club on 8th May due to whole staff First Aid Training.  I am sorry 
for any inconvenience this may cause.



